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20 November 2015 

 

Z welcomes OIO consent 
 

Z Energy today welcomed consent from the Overseas Investment Office for the company’s 

proposed acquisition of Chevron New Zealand. 

 

The Overseas Investment Office will release a decision sheet on the application in due course 

which we expect can be viewed on its website. 

 

The consent is one of two regulatory approvals required for the Chevron acquisition to be 

completed. The other is from the New Zealand Commerce Commission and that process is 

continuing. 
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